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In order to help the development community, we would like to request the following:

1. When a new Draft QAP is posted please send out notification via the email blast system
notifying developers of the new posting;

2. Please leave all versions of the Draft QAPs and other items on the website until a Final
QAP is posted so that developers have access to all draft versions of the documents
during the public commenting period;

3. Please add the drafting date and/or draft version number to each of the draft
documents posted so that it is clear, on the document, when it was created; and

4. Please use a different color ink when making changes from one draft document to
another so that updated changes are easy to find.

Thanks,

Laura Nicholson

Connelly Development, LLC
125 Old Chapin Road
Lexington, SC 29072
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